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In recent months, the title industry has identified a new type of fraud targeting lenders and our own good names and reputations.  In this type of fraud, the Bad Guys find a legitimate and usually well regarded title agency and create a corporate entity having a deceptively similar name.   They establish bank accounts and Tax ID numbers in that name.  The “ghost agencies” create documents purporting to be title insurance commitments and provide lenders with fraudulently created insured closing letters, and even entire closing packages – and then run off with the money.
FLTA is urging every title agency to periodically check Sunbiz.org to see if someone has set up a name which is deceptively similar to yours and to caution your staff to raise the red flag if you receive a call or documents regarding a transaction that is not in your system.   More on this fraud and how to protect your good name and reputation can be found in this FLTA bulletin. 

As a step to help spot these frauds, the Allied Industries Committee has created a warning brochure that can be distributed to your lender and mortgage broker clients to help them verify the legitimacy of the agents they are dealing with and the Closing Protection Letters they receive. 

The Allied Industries Committee developed these with the expectation that FLTA members could download these materials, add their company name and logo, and distribute them to your lender and mortgage broker clients as both a public service and a marketing tool.  To be most effective as a marketing and crime prevention tool, the brochure should be accompanied by a call and an explanation.  Talking points for that call can be downloaded here.  FLTA members are granted a limited license to use these talking points, add their name and logos to this brochure and distribute them.   
Download the Brochure Here and remember to customize it with your company name!
